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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING DHCD’S HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM 

(HCVP) 

 DRAFT MOVING TO WORK (MTW) PROGRAM ANNUAL PLAN 

FOR FY 2022  
 

Wednesday, March 17, 2021  

1:00 PM – 2:30 PM 
MTW Annual Plan Hearing  

Wed, Mar 17, 2021 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM (EDT)  

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/555139421  

You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (571) 317-3122  

Access Code: 555-139-421  

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/555139421 

 

 

In accordance with its MTW Agreement, DHCD will hold a public hearing prior to finalizing its FY 

2022 Moving to Work Annual Plan.  This plan provides details about DHCD’s proposed MTW 

activities that will commence beginning July 1, 2021. 

 

DHCD’s draft MTW Annual Plan is available on DHCD’s Website at https://www.mass.gov/service-

details/moving-to-work-program-mtw Moving to Work Plans. Additionally, this document will be 

mailed upon request, by calling Jonathan Cintron DHCD at (617) 573-1198 between the hours of 9 

a.m. and 4:00 p.m.   

  

DHCD will accept written comments through April 5, 2021.  Written comments should be 

addressed to: 
Division of Rental Assistance 

Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community Development 

100 Cambridge Street - Suite 300 

Boston, MA 02114 

Attention: MTW Annual Plan Comments 

FAX:  (617) 573-1345 

Emailed Comments should be sent to: 

joanne.mckenna@mass.gov 
 

If you require an accommodation to review the Annual Plan  (materials in Braille/large print, sign 

language interpreters, etc.), please contact DHCD at 617-573-1198 no later than March 9, 2021. 
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